
 
 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Aug. 27, 2024 

Contact: Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433; priscilla.petersen@ks.gov 

 

KDOT to resurface U.S. 160 east of Oswego 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 3, the Kansas Department of Transportation expects to begin resurfacing 
work on U.S. 160. The work will begin at the east city limits of Oswego and continue east 

for almost 15 miles, ending at the junction with U.S. 69/K-7.  

 

Project activity includes concrete repairs, milling with an ultrathin bonded asphalt overlay 
and pavement markings. Flaggers and a pilot car operation will direct one-lane traffic 

through the work zone during daylight hours. Expect delays of 15 minutes or less. The road 

work should be finished by mid-October, weather permitting. 
 

KDOT awarded the construction contracts totaling $2.1 million to Emery Sapp & Sons Inc. 

and Subsidiaries, Columbia, Missouri. Check KDOT’s updated traveler information 

website, www.kandrive.gov, for more highway condition and construction details. Persons 
with questions may contact Doug Pulliam at KDOT-Pittsburg, (620) 235-9523, or Priscilla 

Petersen at (620) 902-6433.  

 

Map:  

 

 
 

#### 
 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

mailto:priscilla.petersen@ks.gov
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https://www.facebook.com/KDOTSoutheastKansas/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://twitter.com/SEKansasKDOT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

